



Kenya
Orphanage

We hope that 2023 is off to a great start for you. We're happy to
share that our children are doing well and began the 2023 school
year on January 23rd. We now have 16 children in Secondary
school (boarding school), which is like U.S. grades 9-12. We have
another 6 children living on our campus full-time and attending
local Primary school.

Quarterly Update

We're pleased that Victor and Ronny graduated Secondary
school at year's end and both desire a higher form of education
to become self-sustaining citizens of Kenya. Their grades qualify
them for more schooling should the Lord provide the needed
funds.

DEAR PARTNER OF OUR
KENYA ORPHANAGE, 

March 2022



Please enjoy a letter from our

Kenya Field Director, David
Magiri. We hope you are as

excited as we are about Ken
Mwiti joining our medical clinic.

He's a living testimony to the
work of God through the

orphanage. The medical clinic is
growing and needs Ken's skills,

and we are so very thankful that
the Lord led Ken to our clinic
rather than pursuing a more
financially lucrative position

elsewhere!



Quarterly Update



Greetings to you,
Brothers & Sisters!


Let me update you about the
Orphanage in Kenya. First of all, I
want to thank God and the entire
donors for supporting us in 2022.

The Lord is still faithful to our orphanage children even in the year 2023. We as World Reach are
praying God’s blessings upon your life. We also need a lot of prayers because in Kenya now we are
experiencing a serious drought in many parts of the country. It has not rained for 2 years!

God has given us an opportunity to add 3 new children in
our orphanage this year namely Jeff, Utycus and Ibrahim.
Utycus and Jeff are 12 years old and Ibrahim is 14 years
old. Jeff is in Primary school while Utycus is in Junior
Secondary school, a new system of education which started
in January 2023.

Ibrahim is in his first year of Secondary School. Because he
did very well in his examinations after Primary school and
got good grades, he was able to join a very good Secondary
school. 

These new children are very happy and thanking God for World Reach having taken them in to
provide shelter, food, education, physical/medical care, spiritual guidance, and nourishment.
Therefore, please continue to pray for us so that God will open more doors for financial support
so that these children will complete their education and good care.
I would like also to tell you the good news of another former orphan, Ken Mwiti. You can
remember me telling you about Ken who has completed his medical school training and did very
well and was awarded a nursing license by the government of Kenya to work. Ken felt he
wanted to come back and work full-time in our World Reach Medical Clinic in Muthetheni as
a clinical officer, who is next to a doctor. We thank God for Ken for his great calling in working
as full-time staff, which is a living testimony to the community and to the world. Ken is a
wonderful example to other children who are currently in school, both in his education and in
his spiritual life.



father and mother died many years ago when Ronny was
too small, and he had nowhere to stay, nothing to eat and
no opportunity for education until World Reach received
him in our orphanage. Ronny grew in the orphanage and
became a very strong Christian leader. Now Ronny enjoys
preaching the Word, and he is even preaching in our church
and to our orphanage children. Ronny conducts bible study
groups and is active with the youth church.

We have another boy by the name Ronny, who has also
completed and graduated his Secondary education. He studied
faithfully and did good, and we are praying that he will be
able to join a teaching school this year. Therefore, pray for
Ronny that God will provide funds for Ronny to attend a
teaching school as he feels called to teach children in school
like he was taught.

We have another boy by the name Victor, who has completed and graduated from his Secondary
education, and he has joined a cooking college for 2 years. Victor previously lived with his
grandmother after his father died when he was too small, and God opened the way to join our
orphanage. Victor will one day be a wonderful chef, cooking delicious food. Pray for Victor that
God will provide his financial support so that he will be able to finish these courses well.

Thank you very much for partnering with us in this great ministry! 
Your Partner for the Gospel, 
Rev. David Magiri 
Field Director, World Reach Kenya 

My prayer brother and sisters is to continue serving with these orphanage children so that
God will change their destinies and most importantly their spiritual lives.
Pray for World Reach mission whom God gave the mission and vision of reaching the unreached
with the message of Jesus Christ. Pray for the staff who are taking care of the children with
the love of Jesus Christ. It is a great call from God to be a part of impacting the lives of
children. 

 Ronny is a true orphan whose



Thank you for praying and giving for our orphans. Know that the Lord takes your gifts and
does exceedingly abundantly above all that we can ask or imagine. To God be the Glory! 

Heather Thornburgh
Chief Operating Officer
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